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On Thursday, March 1, 2018, the Pima County Department of Environmental Quality (PDEQ) 

presided at a public hearing at the Abrams Public Health Center in Tucson, Arizona.  At the 

hearing, Rupesh Patel, Hearing Officer, provided a timeline of two weeks for the department’s 

response to comments.  PDEQ is providing notification that this timeline is incorrect.  By law, the 

department’s response to comments cannot be issued before the end of the Public Notice Period.  

The Official Public Comment Period during which anyone can submit written comments to PDEQ 

regarding this project began on February 9, 2018 and has been extended from March 12 to March 

29, 2018.  PDEQ apologizes for this error. 

 

As was mentioned, PDEQ will hold a second formal Public Hearing on March 28, 2018 from 5:30-

6:30 p.m. at the Pima County Public Works Building at 201 N. Stone Ave., Basement Conference 

Room C.  Please share this information with anyone you believe would be interested in attending 

the hearing. 

 

The public may call PDEQ at (520) 724-7331 with any questions regarding the hearing process. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Rupesh Patel 

PDEQ Air Program Manager 


